

Oyez 13.08.24



FURTHER PROPOSED PLANNING/BUILDING IN EARLS COLNE. TO HAVE YOUR VOICE HEARD "YOU" MUST TAKE ACTION BY FRIDAY 15TH AUGUST 5.pm

Braintree District Council (BDC) recently asked landowners to submit details of sites in Earls Colne and the surrounding areas to be considered for further planning/building. The submitted sites which are being considered can be viewed at

http://www.braintree.gov.uk/planning-building-control/local-plan-review-2/3 (click on "Call For Site submission)

BDC have asked the public to provide their views and opinions on the proposed sites by 5.pm Friday 15th August.

Please email planningpolicy@braintree.gov.uk

BDC have also asked the Earls Colne Parish Council to provide their views and opinions to BDC by 5.pm Friday 30 August.

A meeting will be held by the ECPC in the EC Village Hall before 30th August (date to be confirmed by ECPC asap)